
 Feeling a bit stressed out? Suffering from the tail end of the winter blues? Don’t worry because 
with spring flowers comes spring activities.  

 There are a lot of fun activities planned for this spring, promising to liven up the season for 
everyone in the family. This year, we have the 29th annual Farm Fest. As you might recall, this activity 
was started by the Chamber of Commerce to honor our farmers. This event now includes many vendors, 
demonstrations, seminars, the FAA cattle-working competition, the pet zoo, and more. 

 Last year, over 100 vendors participated in the Farm Fest, representing Cabool businesses and 
organizations, ranging from the Cattleman’s Association to the Great Southern Bank to Drury University. 
Also, the 28th Farm Fest had two days of exciting activities, including the Ozarks Older Iron Club Tractor 
Parade and the Demolition Derby.  

 This year will mark the 29th annual Farm Fest. Focusing more on education, we will have more 
educational seminars and demonstrations than ever before. Also, we’re proud to introduce for the first 
time our new Outdoors Tent, which will be dedicated to all outdoor activities in the Ozarks including 
hunting and fishing.  

 For further details on the upcoming Farm Fest, contact Debbi Lemon at (417) 962-3002 or 
tctccabool@yahoo.com. 

 Still looking for things to do? Also in the spring are the annual Cabool Saddle Club Rodeo and 
Horse Fun Shows. Running from May to October in the third weekend of every month and culminating in 
a competition, these events are great for the family. 

 Come shake off the winter blues with your family and friends at all of these great activities. 

http://www.caboolchamber.com/
https://www.greatsouthernbank.com/
http://www.drury.edu/section/section.cfm?sid=107
http://www.ozarksolderironclub.org/
http://www.caboolchamber.com/farm_fest/
http://caboolsaddleclub-mo.webs.com/funshows.htm

